
From: Brian Oakey
To: Janis Perry
Subject: FW: {External}Pesticide use by field workers
Date: Tuesday, July 21, 2020 12:06:58 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Joan L Wallace <joanlesliewallace@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 21, 2020 11:55 AM
To: Brian Oakey <Brian.Oakey@ISDA.IDAHO.GOV>
Subject: {External}Pesticide use by field workers

Joan L Wallace
4023 N Delmonte Dr
BOISE, ID 83704

Dear Mr Oakey,

I am writing to you today concerning the impact of the proposed rules regarding pesticide regulations in Idaho. The
proposed rules are a threat to public health and the safety of the workers who work in the fields and harvest our
food. 

If safety standards are rolled back, other states and corporations may decide our food is unsafe and decide to
purchase elsewhere.  In addition, we will be failing to protect the most vulnerable residents in Idaho. 

Please uphold the standards the previous rules enforced and allow for stronger protections for our communities.
Thank you for your time.

Signed,
Joan Wallace
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